
  

    
     

        
 

      
      

   

           
          
         

            
   

  
    

       
          

  

          
            

         
  

SUMMARY OF AN ORDINANCE OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF 
SONOMA, STATE OF CALIFORNIA, ADOPTING NEW FEES AND ADJUSTING FEES EFFECTIVE JULY 

1, 2023 FOR THE SONOMA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES PUBLIC HEALTH 
LABORATORY 

On May 9, 2023, the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors adopted an ordinance adopting new 
fees and adjusting fees effective July 1, 2023 for the Sonoma County Department of Health 
Services Public Health Laboratory. 

On March 21, 2023, the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors conducted a public hearing to 
consider an ordinance adopting new fees and adjusting fees effective July 1, 2023 for the 
Sonoma County Department of Health Services Public Health Laboratory. Adoption of fees will 
result in an overall net fee revenue increase of $67,864. Areas of change include Microbial 
Disease Laboratory, Serology Laboratory, Clinical Molecular Laboratory, COVID-19 Testing, 
Environmental Laboratory, Virus Laboratory, Water & Shellfish Laboratory, Dairy Laboratory, 
and Miscellaneous Lab Fees. 

Copies of the ordinance are available on-line at www.sonomacounty.org and during regular 
business hours in the Office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 575 Administration Drive, 
Room 100A, Santa Rosa, California. 

In regular session of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Sonoma, introduced on the 21st 
day of March 2023, and finally passed and adopted this 9th day of May 2023, on regular roll call 
of the members of said Board by the following vote: Gorin: _____; Rabbitt: _____; Gore: _____; 
Hopkins: _____; Coursey: _____ 
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